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The FFA’s Diversity in Fund Finance group published its second Diversity Spotlight newsletter
last week. The newsletter includes an excellent “How to be an Ally” article by Anastasia Kaup, a
calendar of upcoming events, along with a summary of recent ones, member profiles and more.
The newsletter is available here.
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